
Intro 
 
Hey everyone, this is Ahmed Raza, and today I’m 
sharing my thoughts on WWE 2K25. 

 
INTERGENDER MATCHES – RESPECT FOR WOMEN 
 
Firstly let's talk about the Intergender match type 
being in the game. Men and women should have their own 
divisions and compete separately. It just feels weird 
seeing them wrestle against each other. Keeping them 
apart keeps the game more realistic and respectful. 

 
MYFACTION MODE – A CASH GRAB 
 
Secondly, let's talk about MyFaction. MyFaction feels 
like a cash grab on 2K’s part for it forces players to 
spend real money to unlock cards and wrestlers. 2K 
should focus on making the game better instead of 
adding modes that just make them profit. They should 
remove MyFaction completely. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



LOOKING AT THE POTENTIAL FOR WWE 2K25 AND 
IDEAS 
 
WWE 2K25, 2K should focus on adding great features 
instead of money-making modes. They should bring back 
Create a Story, I Quit matches, and Buried Alive 
matches. 
 

It would also be great to see Dean Ambrose return in 
Showcase mode so we can play some of Roman's matches 
when he was with the Shield. It is probably 
unrealistic for the WWE would not want anything to do 
with him because he has signed over to AEW. Or how 
about an AEW pack with Jon Moxley and other wrestlers 
plus have Dean Ambrose as an unlockable character in 
showcase with two attires that you could unlock for 
one could be his Shield attire and the other one could 
be with his black or white tank top and jeans. 
 
They should also add cool new match types like a Strap 
Match and let us hit finishers on steel steps, 
ladders, and barricades. Maybe even add DLC packs with 
wrestlers from AEW and TNA, just like Mortal Kombat 
does with crossover characters. 
 
I would like to be able to have the option to have 
more wrestlers on a single team instead of just having 
4 wrestlers on a single team maximally, like perhaps 
something like 10 or 12, or how about giving us the 
option to choose how many wrestlers we can have on our 
team. 
 

 
 



For Showcase, I feel there should be three modes. One 
for Roman Reigns, one for Cody Rhodes, and another to 
relive great historic WWE matches. It would also be 
cool to have quick-time events in cutscenes, like in 
WWE 2K16. If let's say some people don’t want to play 
through the entirety of Showcase then they should 
include a pack sort of like the Accelerator and the 
Supercharger pack combined where you unlock all the 
main unlockables in the purchasables menu like the 
superstars, arenas and championships alongside the 
Showcase unlockables. 

 
HOW WWE 2K25 CAN IMPROVE OVER WWE 2K24 
 
WWE 2K25 should fix some things to be better than WWE 
2K24. First, the combo system should be removed 
because it doesn’t fit the WWE 2K franchise and it 
felt like 2k were leaning into more fighting game 
mechanics. 
 
When downloading a new attire, it should go on the 
wrestler’s current model instead of creating a 
separate version.  
 
MyRise should be replaced with a Road to WrestleMania 
mode, where you play as an existing WWE superstar like 
Cody Rhodes or Randy Orton. 
 
The Irish whip system needs improvement because in WWE 
2K24, there are times when I press circle without 
holding it, but my opponent still goes out of the 
ring, which feels frustrating and makes the game seem 
broken. 
 
 



 
Finally, WWE 2K25 should have unlimited custom attire 
slots instead of just two which is what WWE 2K24 had 
which wasn’t enough compared to WWE 2k19 which I think 
did have unlimited attire slots. 

 
OUTRO 
 
That’s all for today! Do you agree that intergender 
matches should not be in WWE 2K25? And do you think 
MyFaction should be removed or improved? 
 
Let me know your thoughts in the comments! If you 
liked this video, don’t forget to like and subscribe. 
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